Meijer Community

LPGA Pros Participated in the Official Pro-Am

The Meijer LPGA Classic Official Pro-Am was held on Wednesday, June 12, during tournament week.

The Pro-Am, which was held at Blythefield Country Club, paired some of the best LPGA professional with
amateurs. The great day of golf wrapped with a barbeque and live music.

On Thursday, June 13, the first round of the Meijer LPGA Classic for Simply Give will officially
commence. In addition to the tournament, Discovery Land and the first ever Kimberly Clark Family

Care Area will also open for spectators to enjoy.

Additional assets available online: Photos ]

https://meijercommunity.com/2019-07-09-LPGA-Pros-Participated-in-the-Official-Pro-Am



http://meijercommunity.com/community-needs/hunger-relief/simply-give/
https://meijercommunity.com/2019-07-09-LPGA-Pros-Participated-in-the-Official-Pro-Am#assets_117
https://meijercommunity.com/2019-07-09-LPGA-Pros-Participated-in-the-Official-Pro-Am

